
Dear Parents and Carers,

I’m excited to announce that St Anne’s Primary School will soon have its very own Facebook
page! This will be a fantastic platform for keeping you updated on all the latest news and

events at school. We also plan to use it to showcase and celebrate the wonderful work that
your children are doing every day.

A Facebook Policy is currently being finalised by our governors and once that is in place, I
will send out further details so that you can easily follow our page and stay connected with

everything that’s happening here at St Anne’s.
I would like to take this opportunity to extend a special thank you to Sam Hammond, one of

our parents, who has dedicated a great deal of time and effort to get this project up and
running.

I look forward to sharing more information with you next week!
 

In the near future, we will be sending home GDPR consent forms with your children. These
forms are essential for ensuring that we have your consent regarding the collection,

storage, and use of your personal data, in accordance with the General Data Protection
Regulation (GDPR).

We kindly ask that you complete these forms and return them to the school as soon as
possible. Your cooperation is important to help us maintain compliance with data
protection laws and ensure that we handle information about you and your child

responsibly and securely.
 

Best wishes
Mr Farrell
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A message from Mr farrell



classroom news

Class R have had a fabulous
start to St.Anne's. They are

making new friends, exploring
the classroom and learning

about the wider school
community. t

Class 1 spent some time understanding
the school's vision and values. As well
as taking part in lots of activities in the
classroom, we also spent some time in
forest school, where we used natural

objects to create symbols that
represent our school vision of 'Do

everything in love'. Aswell as spending
time outside with their friends, Class 1

also came up with fantastic ways of
how we can show the school's values

everyday in our classroom and around
school.

In Class 2 we have begun our new art
unit looking at how maps can be art. We
have drawn maps of our route to school
and this week we will be turning these

into felt pictures. We had a lot of fun in
our maths lesson drawing out how to

flexibly partition numbers on our tables.



Face are offering courses and advice for parents. See the calendar for
sessions that they are offering. To book a place use the email on the flyer.

Tuesday 24th September - Flu vaccinations (all years) 
Friday 27th September - Year 6 Residential Meeting 
Tuesday 1st October - Online safety workshop 9.15am 
Monday 7th October - Harvest Festival 
Friday 18th October - Sign up sheet for parent consultations 
Wednesday 23rd October - Class R Grandparents Afternoon Tea 2pm
Wednesday 23rd October - Class 6 Residential Trip
Thursday 24th October - Class 5 Collective Worship
Monday 28th October - HALF TERM

upcoming events


